17.09.25, 13:28 Leo International Precision Health Aktiengesellschaft: Correction to the company announcement for the capital market dated 8 S...

mmmmpressetext

Diese Meldung wurde von pressetext ausgedruckt und ist unter
https://www.pressetext.com/news/20250910014 abrufbar.

pta20250910014
Public disclosure of inside information according to article 17 MAR

Leo International Precision Health
Aktiengesellschaft: Correction to the company
announcement for the capital market dated 8
September 2025

Garching (pta014/10.09.2025/11:00 UTC+2)

In the announcement dated 8 September 2025, an incorrect date was inadvertently published regarding the
appointment of Mr Shui Hee Gary Cheng to the Executive Board. The correct announcement reads as
follows:

The Supervisory Board of the Leo International Precision Health AG has appointed Shui Hee Gary Cheng to
the Management Board with immediate effect in its meeting of 4 September 2025. Gary Cheng was
appointed as Chief Operating Officer (COO).
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